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often that they become an indelible
part of the workplace culture. He
believes that these same points
could be utilized to make drivers on
Highway 69 South safer.

We all know that the more we see,
hear and say something, the more it
becomes ingrained in the way that
we go about our day-to-day
business. The idea of a Drive Smart
Decal for cars is a fantastic idea. I
certainly hope that a sponsor is
found.

In Eleanor Everts’ words: “Safety
is not a gadget, but a state of mind!”

ANGELE M. POITRAS
Sudbury

B Angele M. Poitras is executive
director of the Industrial Accident
Prevention Association.

Museums offer city

an economic boost

To the Editor:

Museum Helps Preserve Capreol’s
History — Aug 26.

On behalf of the Northern
Ontario Railroad Museum and
Heritage Centre, I would like to
thank The Sudbury Star and Rob
O’Flanagan for the article on our
museum.

We are happy to draw tourists to
Capreol, however it is important to
state that one of our goals is to
partner with the City of Greater
Sudbury’s tourism attractions to
bring tourists to the area and to
have visitors extend the length of
their stays to our region.

Currently, we are sharing the
results of our feasibility study on
the expansion of our museum with

municipal and provincial agencies
and expect to move more “rolling
stock” onto our site soon.

We continue to collect and accept
railroad, lumbering and mining
artifacts that pertain not only to the
history of Capreol and the Greater
Sudbury area but also to the
development and identity of all of
Northern Ontario.

Comments from our regional,
national and international visitors
amplify our belief that we have a
“great” museum and we invite
everyone, especially school groups,
to visit our site.

For more information or to book
a tour please call 858-5050 or e-mail
us at normhc@vianet.ca.

STU THOMAS
Capreol

B Stu Thomas is a board member
of the Northern Ontario Railroad
Museum and Heritage Centre.

Share your opinion

The Sudbury Star invites readers to
share their opinions on the letters
page. The Star reserves the right to
edit letters for length, content,
clarity and grammar.
Copyright in letters to the editor
and other materials submitted for
publication remains with the
author, but the Publisher and its
licensees may freely publish them
in print, electronic or other forms.
Send letters to:

The Editor, The Sudbury Star
33 MacKenzie St.,
Sudbury, P3C 4Y1

Or fax: 674-6834, or e-mail:

Readers
Needed

The Sudbury Star is looking for
8-10 people who would be willing to
offer their thoughts on The Star, its
news coverage and issues of the
day.

Applicants for The Sudbury Star
Reader Board must be available for
one meeting each month for six
months.

If you believe your input would
benefit The Sudbury Star and its
community coverage, send us a
letter to express your interest.

Tell us a little about yourself and
why you should be on The Sudbury
Star Reader Board.

Send it to:
Mike Whitehouse
Editorial Page Editor
33 MacKenzie St.,
Sudbury, ON., P3C 4Y1
or fax it to 674-6834 or e-mail
letters @thesudburystar.com
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